
Hello SDSU IV! I want to welcome you all to this new academic
year. While we continue to navigate a pandemic and other worldly
issues, find comfort in knowing you are striving towards your
goals and dreams. I hope this year you learn more than you ever
have, create beautiful memories, and build new connections with
others. Associated Students is here for you, please reach out if
you have any questions or concerns! Thank you! 

- A.S. President Jazmyn Horton-Alvarado

Greetings Aztecs!

Upcoming Events
Calexico Welcome Back - September 6th from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Brawley Welcome Back - September 13th from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Official A.S. Meetings
Wednesdays from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at the Nogales Conference Room.

Applications for Senator Vacancies (2), Elections Coordinator (1 Paid), Elections
Committee Students-At-Large (3) and Student Representatives in External
Committees (4) open Friday, August 19th and are due Thursday, August 25th by
2:30 p.m. Interviews will be held Friday, August 26. Check your emails for more
details.
COVID-19 facial covering policy reinstated until September 15th.

Reminders 

Aztec of the Month 
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       Welcome to the 2022-23 Academic Year!     

Mario Martinez
 (he/him/his)

Major: Psychology 
Graduates: 2025

Having survived the pandemic which limited the
contact we had with people outside of our families,
it was imperative that we go out and begin the
process of socializing and experiencing life anew. I
was a freshman at SDSU Imperial Valley and when
the pandemic happened, SDSU students had to stop
going abroad.  As president of Aztecs Around the
World, I worked diligently with our advisor and with
the members of the club to establish its presence
back at SDSU-IV in order to help students develop
a plan to allow them to travel.  Experiencing a
culture and country that I’m not familiar with has
helped me gain a global perspective and bring back
the knowledge I have gained to view what we are
learning at SDSU through a more worldly lens. 

As an SDSU Aztec, its
important to be aware of
what's happening in the
world and to learn to
embrace new cultures.  



Contact Us 

Fall 2022 Office Hours

Special Thanks To
Victoria Lara, Associated Students Senator
Jazmyn Horton-Alvarado, Associated Students President
Mario Martinez, SDSU-IV Student
Melyssa Gonzalez, Associated Students Coordinator
Dr. Henry Villegas, Dean of Students

E-mail: asiv@sdsu.edu
Instagram: as_sdsu_iv
Facebook: Associated Students SDSU-Imperial Valley 
Website: https://ivcampus.sdsu.edu/as
Visit us inside the Student Union Building 

*Subject to change. Check website for updates.

Located in A.S. Office in the Student Union


